
Hi Everyone,

We have survived an extremely wet month and look 
forward to a few clear days. The feed up car and track 
have had a decent workout plus our work/gum boots 
have also worked hard. 

The paddocks have survived and now we can seƩ le into 
winter. Due to the extreme weather, we have had a few 
new arrivals. 

In May we welcomed Clancy and Bonnie, Danny and 
Julie, Leanne and Indy and Brooke and Donna. I hope 
you enjoy your stay at HVEC. We also welcomed back 
Lonny, LoƩ e and Roseamber. 

Finally the upstairs fl at (the Mews) is ready for lisƟ ng 
on Airbnb. It looks really nice and is ready to receive its 
fi rst guests. 

The Mews is a fi rst fl oor studio apartment located above 
the stable block. It has an open aspect kitchen with 
fridge, microwave, combined lounge & dining area with 
TV, 2 x queen size beds, ensuite bathroom and views 
overlooking the paddocks and riding arena. A startup 
pack of tea, coff ee, water and toilet paper is included. 
All linen is supplied. No WiFI but 4G is available on the 
property. The rate is $250 for a 2 night stay. Longer stays 
are opƟ onal and negoƟ able and horse accommodaƟ on 
is available for $25 per horse per night per stable. 

No pets allowed at the Mews but are welcome in 
the other accommodaƟ on on site, the Shed and the 
Campsite.

CongratulaƟ ons to Izzy and Bindi who competed at the 
Sydney 3DE in the 80 cm class for a 5th place. 

May is always that special month for mothers with their 
day “Mother’s Day”. Thank you to my daughter in law 
Elyse for cooking a beauƟ ful meal at her family home, 
and to Lewis and Vanessa for their kind giŌ . A special 
treat aŌ er a busy day at the farm. 

Bye for now, Shaun
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